Housc of Representatives

P. 0. Box 2910 Ar I"LO QOILZ—)GLCS District 48-4
Austin, Texas 78769 Nueces County
(512) 475-3316 State Representative

August 4, 1981

Dr. Hector Garcia
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

I want to express my sincere appreciation for advocating
the same sentiments that I was proposing regarding the
splitting of Nueces County during the debate on S.B. 1, the
redistricting bill for congressional districts.

Your views served as as catalyist for sincere and
thoughtful debate on the future of:

The Naval Air Station;
The Army Depot; and
The Port of Corpus Christi;
Once again, thank you for your correspondecne regarding
this important issue which will affect the Hispanic population
for the next decade.

If I can ever be of further assistance, don't hesitate
to contact my office. ~\

Sinceramente,

Arnold Gonzales

AG/og/ko



